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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Public laneway

From: Mark Simpson

Sent: June-26-17 7:33 AM

To: VanderBeek, Arlene

Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca; Dale Simpson
Subject: Public laneway

Good morning Arlene,

I am just emailing to voice once more my opposition to the closure of the public laneway. | am surprised that the voice
of 600 plus of your constituents is being ignored to favour one city contractors wishes. The safety concern argument
seems a stretch after the laneway being open for over 100 years with no incident. This entre process seems let me say
“odd” in the way it has been pushed through with no regard for the voice of many of the local resident with legitimate
concern to retain our heritage to favour one city contractor.

Please reconsider, listen to your constituents and vote no to the sale, no “give away” of our Heritage District.




